
India Class 

Our topic this term is ‘Carnival of the Animals. In Literacy, we have 

been learning to use adverbs, conjunctions and contractions in our writing. We wrote detailed 

descriptions of two animals which had been crossed together. Our descriptions included these 

word types. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Maths, we have been learning 
about the number of faces, edges 
and vertices of some 3D shapes.  
 
In Science, we have been learning about how animals change 
as they grow. We found that sometimes baby animals look like 
their parents and sometimes they do not.  

 
We have studied 
Aboriginal Art, which 
comes from Australia. 
We drew around 
Australian mammal 
templates and used cotton buds to dot paint our own 
paintings in the style of Aboriginal Art. They looked very 
effective! 
 

We have had an amazing time at Forest Schools, building 
dens, lighting fires and cooking our own food. We have even made our own food web! 

 
What an exciting half-term it has been!  


